
Uganda - Well #7 Mulagi 

Dear Deacon Lloyd,  

I am glad to inform you that the repair of the Mulagi well has today on June 8th 

2018 successfully been completed. The main beneficiaries of this well are the 

pupils of St. Kizito Primary School, the students of St. Boniface technical School 

and St. Mary’s Girl’s Secondary School during their school time and the parish 

community of Mulagi Catholic Church. The entire Mulagi community is extremely 

grateful for this very wonderful gift that you have given to us and they promise to 

maintain the well so that it can serve them longer. 

The new recommended stainless steel pipes and rods were successfully 

installed.  The water was also treated and is now very clean.  The plaque has 

been fixed on the borehole with a permanent inscription of the words: 

In Memory of Ignance and Bertha Charles. “Where there is love, there is life.” 

(Gandi) 

The color of the plague is moreorless golden and it reflects light.  However, I was 

not sure of the spelling of the name Ghandi or Gandhi.   However, the artist forgot 

an “h” and ended up writing “Gandi”. But any way, he did a wonderful job.  The 

words on the plague are very clear and are visibly seen even from a distance. 

I have taken many photographs but I have decided to attach a few significant 

ones that were taken during the rehabilitation of the well.  The Mulagi community 

has asked me to express their most humble and sincere gratitude to you for this 

very wonderful gift of water that you have given to them. They promise to pray for 

you and all the donors for this project, for your intentions and for your good 

health. 

Wishing you and all the donors, who have been extremely very kind to us, the very 

best of God’s blessings.   

God bless you.  

Shalom, 

Fr. Thomas Aquinas Outa. 
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